
COUNTY JUDGE’S LETTERHEAD 
 

 

 

 

Commissioners Court Date:  July 8, 2025 

 

Director 
Office on Violence Against Women 
145 N Street NE Suite 10W.121 
Washington, DC 20530 

Copy to: 

OVW.AbbyHonold@usdoj.gov 

Office on Violence Against Women (OVW) 

 

Re: OVW Fiscal Year 2025 Demonstration Program on Trauma-Informed, Victim-Centered 
Training for Law Enforcement on Domestic Violence, Dating Violence, Sexual Assault, and 
Stalking (Abby Honold) Program 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Fort Bend County is committed to enhancing the quality of life for our constituents. With a 
steadfast dedication to excellence, we are eager to participate in initiatives that align with our 
mission and vision of moving Fort Bend forward. 

 

This letter has been prepared by the Sheriff’s Office on behalf of Fort Bend County, to announce 
our organization’s intention to apply for a grant opportunity from The U.S. Department of Justice 
(DOJ), Office on Violence Against Women (OVW).  On behalf of Fort Bend County, I, KP George, 
County Judge, present this letter of intent and authorize the Fort Bend County Sheriff’s Office to 
continue with the application process.  

 

Our primary application point of contact, Dr. Tracy VanWright will serve as the liaison for all 
communication related to this grant application. Dr. VanWright can be reached at Fort Bend 
County Sheriff’s Office on 1840 Richmond Parkway, Richmond, TX  77469, or via email at 
Tracy.VanWright@fortbendcountytx.gov 

 

Thank you for your consideration to this Letter of Intent. We look forward to the opportunity to 
submit a comprehensive grant application and collaborate closely with your esteemed 
organization to advance our shared goals of improving Fort Bend County. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

KP George  

Fort Bend County Judge 
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